
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 6th December 2024 

We have been talking a lot about PEACE in 
school this half term. As we prepare to 

celebrate the birth of our Saviour, we pray for 
peace in our own lives, the lives of our friends 

and family, our school community and the world 
around us. 

 

 

Christmas Arrangements 
 

Weds 11th December - Key Stage 1 
Christmas Production @2pm and 6pm 
Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Production 
@2pm and 6pm. Tickets have now been allocated 
Please can all children return to school at 5:40pm for 
the evening performance 
Tuesday 17th December – As it is KS1’s Christmas Party 
day, ALL children in Class 3,4 and 5 will need to bring a 
packed lunch into school. Thank you. 
Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party Day and 
Christmas Lunch. If your child is having a packed lunch 
or requires a vegetarian Christmas lunch, please 
complete the form sent home last week and return to 
school 
Friday 20th Dec – School closes for Christmas @2pm 
Tuesday7th January 2025 – School re-opens @ 8:45am 

 

Class Superstar – Brogan for showing great tactics during Benchball     
                                Ebony for being a great example to others during play rehearsals 
                               
Writer of the Week- Theo for doing a great explanation of how Greek people spend Christmas 
                                      Kareena for going back and editing her work to improve the quality of her writing 
                          
Christian Value – Sophie for shining all our Christian values consistently across school 
                                Alice for showing humility and a great attitude during our tombola   
                                                   

In Class 
This week we have been doing a lot of preparation for our 

Christmas production, Joy to the World. This fits in beautifully 
with our RE unit this half term which is Christmas Around the 
World. We have been finding out about Christmas in Greece 

and Miss Georga has been teaching us how to say ‘Happy 
Christmas’ in Greek too. We also found out about Christmas in 
The Congo and in Italy – it is fascinating how different cultures 
choose to celebrate this most precious event. In our Maths this 

week, we have been finding out about the relationship 
between the 2x, 4x and 8x tables. The 8x tables are tricky, but if 
we double the 2x tables and double the answer again, we can 

solve problems more easily. Please encourage your child to 
take part in the TTRS battle this week and practise these more 
advanced multiplications. We played benchball again when our 

PNE coach came to teach us on Monday, working on our 
passing and catching skills which are definitely improving! 

Thank you to all parents who sent in tombola prizes and gave 
money for your children to take part. The children loved 

pulling corks from the box and many prizes were won. All 
money raised will be put towards new resources and 

experiences for your children so thank you! 

 
Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

Tuesday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

This is a great opportunity for you to pop into 
school for a chat about any concerns you may 

have, ask any questions or just to have a look at 
the work Class 3 have been doing that week  

 
**The Curriculum Overview for Autumn 2 is now 
available on the website under the Class 3 tab** 


